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On 24 January 2020, the City Government of Quezon City headed by Mayor-elect Joy Belmonte held a presscon at
Cityhall regarding protocol of markets in QC to avoid contamination of pork from African Swine Fever.Â  PAGASAâ€™s STC
was asked to sit as a resource person together with PRAâ€™s Atty. Paul Santos. 
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